
March 9, 2016 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I have known John Sloan for 20 years. We have used John’s services many times over that time 

to do work for us. John does all the artwork and signs on our garbage trucks. John’s attention to 

detail with his work is second to none. John is not happy unless the job is perfect and we are 

100% satisfied, which as a company that service is our top priority we can appreciate. We also 

fill good knowing that our trucks look good when John is done with them. Our trucks are a big 

part of how the community see’s our company. We don’t have to worry, we know John will 

have them looking “sharp”. He is able to take our thoughts and ideas and transform them into 

artwork showing exactly what we were wanting. John is easy to work with. He is always on time 

when he says he will be there. He finishes the job in a timely manner which is nice since we 

can’t afford to have our trucks off the routes in our business. He also cleans up afterwards to 

ensure nothing is left lying around in our shop. When it comes to our trucks we would not trust 

anyone else. We know our expectations will be met with John. I have also had the opportunity 

to be around John outside of work and he is the same person away from work, intelligent, easy 

to get along with, eager to learn new things, positive, and respectful. I feel John Sloan would be 

an asset to any business or company.  

Sincerely, 

Tim Nichols-D&O Garbage Service. 

 

 

 


